
AMENDMENT I 

IFB 3160006113 

The Mississippi Department of Public Safety 

September 20, 2023 

 

The Mississippi Department of Public Safety (DPS) amends the Invitation for Bid (IFB): 

 

1. Section. 4.1.4 Minimum Qualifications to be deemed Responsive. Page 12 

Remove “Bidder must have been in business and providing the services listed in IFB or in 
requirements and scale to those described in this Invitation for Bid for a minimum of three 

(3) years.”  

Replace with “Bidder must have been in business and providing the services listed in IFB or    
in requirements and scale to those described in this Invitation for Bid for a minimum of one 

(1) year”. All other specifications will remain the same. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF AMENDMENTS 

Bidders shall acknowledge receipt of any amendment to the solicitation by signing and returning the 

amendment with the bid. The acknowledgement must be received by DPS at the time and at the place 

specified for receipt of bids. 

 

All other terms and conditions remain the same as listed in the Invitation for bid. 

 

For more information or questions regarding this IFB, please contact Britney Wesley at 601-987-1407, by 

fax at 601-987-1442 or by email at bjwesley@dps.ms.gov.  You may also contact Sonya Toaster at 601-

987-1305, by fax at 601-987-1442 or by email at stoaster@dps.ms.gov.  

 

I acknowledge and accept all terms and conditions of the Invitation for Bid (IFB) Amendment I.  I 

hereby, certify that I am authorized to sign for my company. 

 

 

__________________________    _________________________ 

Signature         Date 

 

__________________________    __________________________ 

Name (Printed)       Date 
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